
The City of Rialto is in the process of updating 
the State-required Housing Element
Please join us at the upcoming community workshop to discuss housing conditions and share your vision 
and ideas to improve housing opportunities in Rialto:

Workshop date: 			   Thursday, November 17, 2016, 6:00pm-8:00pm

The event will be held at: 		  Rialto Community Center 
					     214 N. Palm Avenue  
					     Rialto, CA 92376	

Included in this workshop will be:	 •	Purpose and intent of the Housing Element;
	 •	Why and how often the Housing Element is updated;
	 •	The contents of the Housing Element;
	 •	The process for adoption; 
	 •	Benefits of Housing Element certification, and
	 •	Issues and opportunities identification. 

City of Rialto
  H O U S I N G  E L E M E N T

If you have any questions or would like additional information, please contact Gina Gibson-Williams at  
(909) 421-7240 or visit the Planning Division at Rialto City Hall. 




